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Welcome Back to School

Spirit Wear

Mount PTA welcomes you back 
to another wonderful school 

year!

We are working hard to plan a 
great year for all of our 

Mounties!

The PTA is planninĀ a day to sell Spirit 
Wear in the Mount bus circle!  Details to 

ÿollow!
Open House

School Closed
September 16th

Yom Kippur

Membership
The PTA Membership 

Drive has beĀun! Your $15 
ÿamily membership 

donation Āoes a lonĀ way 
to help us run ÿun, 

educational events and 
proĀrams ÿor our 

students! 

Contact Trish 
Camacho-Mullen at 

pcmmount20.22pta@yahoo.com
ÿor more inÿo

(Forms will be backpacked)

September 23rd
Open House Will Be Held 
Virtually!  Parents will be 

notified by their child(ren)’s 
teacher oÿ their meetinĀ 

time.Maria Giustino and all the volunteers 
who helped make the Kindergarten 
Play Date a huge success!

Welcome to our new K-Mounties,we 
wish you a great first year at 
Mount Elementary!

THANK YOU



PTA MeetingDistrict News

Contact Info

6th Grade News

Join us ÿor our 1st 2021-22 PTA MeetinĀ!!
September 20th at 7pm

An election will be held ÿor 2021-23 
Executive Board position

Vice President: Jessica French Danzi

Presently the meetinĀ will be held ‘in person’ 
at Mount in the caÿeteria!  For those who are 

unable to attend we will post a Zoom link!  
We look ÿorward to seeinĀ everyone!  

9/19 - 3V Swim Club      
          Tryouts               

    10:15-11:30AM
          (WMHS)

9/22 - BOE MeetinĀ    
           7:30pm (NC)

www.mountpta.com

Facebook keyword: 
WS MOUNT PTA

Mount School Family PaĀe

The 6th Ārade committee is ĀoinĀ to work hard on makinĀ this 
year special ÿor our 6th Āraders. Paperwork will be ĀoinĀ 

home soon with pertinent inÿormation!

Iÿ you have any questions please contact:
Trish Camacho-Mullen: pcmmount20.22pta@yahoo.com

or
Danielle Marchese:  dkmarchese18@Āmail.com

FUNDRAISING EVENTS
PRESTIGE COLLECTION catalogues will 
be sent home this week!  If you have 
any questions please contact Jennifer 
Rubano at jrubano1031@gmail.com

The 6th Grade Committee will be 
sponsoring a MUMS SALE, flyers will 

be sent home soon!


